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Welcome to Year 3 and Team Amber
Your new teacher is Mrs Bollen and Miss Thornton
Your new teaching assistants are Miss Greatbatch, Miss Richards and Mrs O’Shea
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Things you might not know about Mrs Bollen,Miss Thornton, Miss Greatbatch, Miss Richards and Mrs O’Shea:
Mrs Bollen’s favourite subjects in school are Music and English. She is very musical; she has been part of recordings at the famous Abbey Road studios which is where the new Cruella soundtrack was recorded.
Miss Thornton loves running, dogs and sleeping in on weekends!

Miss Greatbatch’s favourite subjects are Maths and P.E. Miss Greatbatch loves to bake cakes and has a pet cat called Merlin!

Miss Richards loves flowers, all things pink, Disney and spending time with her family. 
Mrs O’Shea is a mum of 3 who loves children and can’t wait to be part of your child’s story.
In Year 3:

 We have lots of exciting new topics to look forward to. In the autumn these will include ‘Through the Ages’
During this topic, we will be learning all about how people lived and the art they produced.
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Here’s what our Y3 children thought about this year…
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I have enjoyed all the different activities we have done in year 3 especially making cubes out of sweets!


Noori





In year 3 I have enjoyed P.E. especially fielding in baseball.  I also enjoyed leaning column addition in Maths.


Zachary





I have enjoyed making fossils out of clay in Art. I also enjoyed Maths and English lessons.


Zinzile





We can’t wait to see you soon





I enjoyed year 3 because we sometimes do fun Maths games.  I also enjoyed making our fossils out of clay.


Oscar





I liked sports day and swimming because they were fun!


Jax








